
 

 

LAURIER STOP THE CUTS COALITION  

CALLS FIRST MEETING 

In the past few weeks, Wilfrid Laurier 

University has cut 22 staff jobs and 

effectively laid off dozens of part-time and contract faculty. 

According to Laurier President Max Blouw, this is just the 

beginning of the cuts. In his words, the University 

administration “anticipates the need for further budget 

reductions in each of the next several fiscal years.”  

We say: STOP THE CUTS! No more slashing support for 

students! No more trashing our colleagues and mentors!  

We want a more democratic and accessible university that 

protects all its workers. You do too? Join students, staff, and 

faculty who reject the plan for further attacks on learning and 

working at Laurier. Together we can stop the cuts! 

 

 

 

 

General meeting: 

Laurier Coalition to Stop the Cuts 

Brantford campus meeting 

- Wed., April 1, 12:30pm 

- SC Johnson Building, rm. 127 

- All students, staff, and faculty 

who oppose the cuts are 

invited. Bring friends who want 

a better Laurier! 

 

 

 


